
Steveston Community Society 
Serving the Community of Steveston Since 1946 

11 October 2017 

Mayor Malcolm Brodie and Members of Council 
City of Richmond 
6911 No.3 Road 
Richmond, BC V 6Y 2C 1 

Dear Mayor Brodie and Members of Council: I 

TO: MAYOR & EACH 
COUNCILLOR 

FROM: CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

To Public Hearing 
Date: 'NO\/ · 20 1 t-on 
Item #.._s,· ____ _ 
Re: Onp\ ··- ~\W3 

'Wb 1- r 90G ~ 

Schedule 1 to the Minutes of the 
Public Hearing meeting of 
Richmond City Council held on 
Monday, November 20, 2017. 

At the meeting of the directors of the Steveston Community Society on Tuesday, September 19, 
2017, Mr. Brendan Y ee, Development Manager of the ONNI Group, presented an update 
regarding proposed changes to their zoning application with the City of Richmond. 

Our board appreciated the update, and asked members to submit any feedback on the proposal. A 
few responded with respect to the pledged $2.3M contribution towards a new community centre 
for Steveston, and suggested this amount should be larger considering the size and scope of the 
plmmed redevelopment of the Steveston Community Centre. Aside from this specific comment, 
our board has no further feedback to offer at this time. 

Yours truly, 

~ij#M· 
Brenda Yttri 
President 
Steveston Community Society 

cc: Brendan Y ee, Development Manager 
ONNI Group 

Steve Baker, Area Coordinator 
Steveston Community Centre 

4111 Moncton Street 
Richmond, British Columbia 
Canada V7E 3A8 

P: 604-238-8094 F: 604-718-8096 
E: society@stevestoncommunitysociety.com 
W: stevestoncommunitysociety.com ~mond 
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